
February 15, 2023

Dear Pleasant Grove Neighbor!

We are excited to announce the annual Election for Board Members for PGNA will

be held on Tuesday, February 21 at 6pm at

The Community Room of Truewood by Merrill Senior Living, 1275 Pleasant Grove

Blvd, Roseville CA 95747.

You are cordially invited to join us for this event and to vote for your favorite

board members!  You are also welcome to include yourself if you would like to

participate and be a board member or to just be a volunteer. Everyone is welcome!

If you would like to vote via email, you can do that by simply marking names with an

X. Contact Shelley if you propose a Write-in candidate.  Please return the email

ballot to Shelley by February 19 before 6pm to: shelljk24@comcast.net

Thanks everyone, we are excited to get started on fun activities for the

neighborhood this year!

Voting Rules:

Members must live within PGNA boundaries.

One vote per home address.

You may vote for up to five board members.

Since we do not have a sign-in for e-mail responses, we ask for your street address
to confirm we receive no more than one vote per household.

Your Name_________________________ Your phone___________________

Your Street Address _____________________________________________

Ballot

o Laxmi Rao __

o Sharon Mahany __

o Shelley Knox __

o Manny Hernandez __

o Jim Purcell __

o ___________________ Phone__________________________

o Write-in nominee Email Address____________________

▪ Street Address___________________

mailto:shelljk24@comcast.net

